
To our elected leaders, who are charged with advocating for a human dignity And the common good I implore you to 
extend the eviction moratorium And offer my whole heart and support for LC18. This is not a matter of politics, this is 
a matter of humanity. Again I beg of you to please extend the eviction moratorium and consider so many families in 
need during the holidays. Thank you for your time.  

--  
Jenna Fox 
jennafoxphoto@gmail.com 
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